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The Town of Hope has discovered that there was a clerical error in our last water tracker.
The issue has been corrected and has been adjusted properly on your April bill. The Town of
Hope will be applying any credit to your May utility bill. We now have new measures in
place to ensure that this will be avoided in the future. If you have any additional questions,
please contact your Town Manager at 812-546-6403.
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